
Monday, September 8, 2014
(NOTE DATE CHANGE)
J.P. Henry’s

6:30 PM - Board Meeting
7:00 PM - Social Hour        
8:00 PM - General Meeting

Monday, October 4, 2014
J.P. Henry’s

6:30 PM - Board Meeting
7:00 PM - Social Hour        
8:00 PM - General Meeting

Monday, November 3, 2014
Resort Night - Shriner’s Bldg., Belpre

7:00 PM - Social Hour        
8:00 PM - General Meeting
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Helmet Stickers
The Ski Club will be selling stickers  with the Ski

Club logo to be worn on your ski helmets.  The cost
will be $2.50.



Happy Birthday

Ski  Club  News  &  Info

September 2014

Peggy Ahlborn                  9/10

Don Bilski                         9/19

Nathan Burd                      9/23

Lori Gainer                        9/3

Wesley Hinton                   9/22

Chad Huck                         9/8

Vickie Miller                      9/25

Clara Pettit                         9/7

Lesa Quickel                       9/30

Hello Skiers! 

It certainly has been a really mild summer for
heat and a bit of a challenge for boaters and
swimmers. Can you believe kids are headed back
to school?  Where has the summer gone?
Football season is underway and fall is in the air.
If you feel like I do, you will be asking for a little
better weather for the winter. 

It was truly a pleasure to see all the faces at the
August meeting.  There were folks we had not
seen for a while and a new attendee. What a
great turn out.  Thanks to all for coming. 

The Western trip is underway and folks are sign-
ing up early!  Dave Cyrus has secured great flight
times with South West that gives you a big advan-
tage on luggage cost!  So don't miss the "plane".
Deposits are being accepted now to confirm flight
and lodging.  

Martha and Tom have rolled out our return to the
always fun Holiday Valley. They are accepting
reservations with deposits.  So reach out to these
folks and say thank you for all the hard work they
are doing for our club. 

The September 28th, White water trip for the
upper New River is sold out! Looking forward fun
filled day with the club.

Reminder we will be holding our meeting on the
second Monday on September 8th in observance
of Labor Day. Come on out and join us for the
September meeting at JP's. 

Dave Decker Ohio Valley Ski Council
www.ovsc.org

Ohio Valley Ski Club
www.ohiovalleyskiclub.com

facebook.com- Ohio-Valley Ski Club

Do you own a Ski Club hat, t-shirt, sweatshirt, or toboggan?

Wear them to the meetings and get a free ticket for the drawings!!!

For every Ski Club item you wear, you receive an extra ticket.





TIDBITS

1. Do you have something you’d like posted on the ski club web page?  

Send it to Nancy Miller at NancyMillersemail@gmail.com. 

2. A club directory is being composed which will include the 

member’s picture and name.  To get your picture in the directory, 

come to the next club meeting. 

3. Did you know that local activities are posted on www.OPAM.com?  

Check it out and find something that may interest you.  We will 

be posting club activities on there also. 

4. Want more information on the Western Trip?  Come to the next 

club meeting. 

5. Any items for the club newsletter need to be to the newsletter 

chairperson by Friday following the club meeting.  Send your info 

electronically to the address given in the officers list. 

6. September Meeting –   

a. Nancy Miller will be presenting information on Paddlefest.   

b. Flight information for the 2015 Western Trip. 

c. Plans for another great Holiday Valley trip.    

d. An additional trip to Seven Springs? 

 

7. If your birthday is in September and your membership is paid, 

you can have a free drink for attending the meeting.  

We hope to see you at the next club meeting!!!!



WESTERN TRIP 2015 

PARK CITY, UTAH 

FEBRUARY 21-28, 2015

AIRFARE PORT COLUMBUS ROUNDTRIP/TRANSFERS 

7 NIGHTS LODGING AT PARK CITY PEAKS 

WELCOME PARTY/WINE & CHEESE PARTY 

5 DAYS OF SKIING: (3) PARK CITY & (2) DEER VALLEY  

OR (2) DAYS AT THE CANYONS, DAILY BREAKFAST 

PRICE: $1,550.00 EA. PER HOTEL ROOM 

PRICE PER SUITE IS: $1,725.00 EA. (ONLY 6 ROOMS) 

($1,400.00 EA.) 3 - PEOPLE PER HOTEL ROOM  

($1,320.00 EA.) 4 - PEOPLE PER HOTEL ROOM 

GROUND PACKAGE: $1,050.00 PER PERSON/PLUS 

TRANSFER IS $40.00 PER PERSON ROUNDTRIP 

PAYMENT DUE:  $310.00 PER MONTH AUG/SEP/OCT/NOV/DEC 

NAME:__________________________________________(AS IT APPEARS ON LICENSE) 

ADDRESS:__________________________________________________  

CITY:_______________________________________________________ 

PHONE:_____________________________________________________ 

CONTACT: DAVE CYRUS (304) 481-2952 OR MIKE HINTON (304) 588-1405 

MAKE ALL CHECKS PAYABLE TO OVSC & MAIL PAYMENT TO: DAVE CYRUS, 

5705 8TH AVE, VIENNA, WV 26105 

OHIO VALLEY SKI CLUB (OVSC) CANCELLATION SHALL APPLY; MUST BE       

AN OVSC MEMBER, IF NOT A MEMBER SEND A SEPARATE CHECK FOR 

MEMBERSHIP:  SINGLE - $25.00 OR FAMILY $30.00 





 

OVSC New Year’s Trip to Quebec 

The OVSC is going to do a New Year’s Council trip to Quebec, Canada, December 30 

thru January 4.  We will enjoy the ambiance of the Chateau Frontenac for lodging, and 

skiing Mt. St. Anne, Stoneham and Le Massif.  There are many activities for the non-

skiers as well, such as a visit to the Ice Hotel, the tubing park or just the European flare 

of Quebec City.   New Year’s Eve in Quebec will have live music and fireworks.  We 

are contracting this through the OVSC; there will be no contracts to the clubs.  Flights 

will be departing from Columbus, Dayton, Cincinnati and Evansville at this time.  

Contact Marty Baldwin OVSC/NA trip director to sign up.  It’s going to be an exciting 

New Years!!! 

OVSC 2015 January Trip 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the 2015 January trip to Whistler Blackcomb has 

been cancelled.  While this will disappoint some, it was recommended and approved to 

replace this trip with Aspen/Snowmass on the same dates.  Attached are the land 

package cost and details of this trip.  Please respond to Amanda Perkins at Sports 

America.  Amanda will send your club's contracts for those wishing to participate.   

The pricing is good, the dates are good and the Tour Operator has very reasonable air 

offered. 

So get the excitement rolling and get your club onboard.  

Join the Council in Aspen/Snowmass Jan 24-31, 2015. 

. 

 

OVSC 2015 February Trip 

Jackson Hole, Wyoming is the final OVSC North American of the schedule.  Scheduled 

for February 21-28, 2015, this will be another great OVSC trip to a great destination.  

This trip is filling up fast, so make sure your club is on top of things and has this trip 

offered or advertised.  You can always sign-up with another OVSC club that is going if 

your club has chosen not to participate and you really want to go! 



Join the fun at the first ever Parkersburg Paddlefest on September 13, 2014. The Ohio River will be

closed for all motor boat and barge traffic from 8 am noon. Bring your kayak, canoe or paddleboard

and get ready to play on the river and paddle from Point Park in Parkersburg to Blennerhassett Island.

There is a $30 fee which goes to the expense of safety and river control.

You can check out the details at www.Parkersburgpaddlefest.com.

If you are ski club members and register for the paddle, be sure to send an email to

NancyMillersEmail@gmail.com and she will organize a meeting area for club members to paddle

together! We can bring a banner for the ski club too and get some advertisement out of it. If anyone

wants to dress up in their ski clothes or fashionable 70s onesie, that will be sure to get attention!

Well it's that time again to start signing up for our Ski Trips. Just a reminder that all Memberships will

expire on September 30, 2014. Our Ski Club Membership is one of the best values around for all the

perks you receive with it. With your renewed membership you get Discounts on Ski Trips, Discounts on

Lift Tickets to area ski resorts, A Wine & Cheese Party where area ski resorts attend and giveaway FREE

lift tickets and ski trips, yes I said FREE...Attend our monthly meetings for a chance at our 50/50 drawing,

gift certificates to Skier's Edge and of course lots of fun stuff from our Illustrious Club Shopper (Bill

Quickel)! And let's not forget all the great friends you meet that last a lifetime. I can remember there

was a time when I was unable to get to the meetings for quite a while. When I finally got active again it

was so nice to have my friends welcome me back, just like family.

So, remember September 30th! You don't want to miss out on all the fun! Keep your membership

current and your newsletters coming. Don't forget to send in a new membership form with your

payment. It helps me stay current on addresses, email addresses and birthdays.

See You At The Meeting!

Debbie Johnston

Membership Chairperson

MEMBERSHIP REMINDER

PADDLE FEST





“Stop by and check out the
ski gear on sale.”


